
17th November 2016
The Secretary
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Director Resource Assessments

Re: Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 - Letter of Support

Pryor Plant Hire provides plant hire for many projects within the Hunter Region, from which most of
these projects utilise product extracted from the Martins Creek Quarry.

We understand and acknowledge the importance that the quarry holds for not only our business, but
also several other businesses that operate within the quarry, and those that rely on the product the
quarry produces.

Consequently, this provides many jobs for the local region, and boosts the economy of the Hunter
and surrounds by a noticeable amount.

Pryor Plant Hire has been involved with projects at Catherine Hill Bay, Green Hills Shopping Centre
redevelopment, Watagan Park and rail works on Kooragang Island.

These projects utilised products from the Martins Creek Quarry.

Because of this, Pryor Plant Hire would like to give its support to the Martins Creek Quarry Project,
and advocate for its continuance.

Yours faithfully,
PRYOR PLANT HIRE PTY LTD

Greg Pryor
Managing Director


